
 

 
 

 
   

 

PERTH - Branch Information 
Address 2 Redcliffe Road, Redcliffe, WA, 6104  

New depot address effective 6 May 2025 

Telephone +61 8 9479 5208 

Distance from Airport 2.2 kilometres / 1.3 miles 

Distance from City 10.7 kilometres / 6.6 miles 

 

 

Branch Hours 

Monday – Saturday: 9:00am – 3:30pm 

Sunday: Opened to meet confirmed bookings 

All branches are closed on Christmas Day (25 Dec), Good Friday 

(7 April 2023, 29 Mar 2024), Australia Day Observed Holiday (26 Jan). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting to Us 

The branch is accessible by taxi, bus or uber; transfers are not available to/from 
the airport/city. There is no customer parking available inside the grounds of 
our branch but there is secure parking available at Hamer Parking, 20 Redcliffe 
Road, Redcliffe (240m from the branch). 

From the airport (Terminals 1 and 2), a taxi ride will take about 15 minutes (and 
just 5 minutes from Terminals 3 and 4). Taxi ranks are located at the front of all 
terminals, as well as Valentine Road within the General Aviation area. 

You can also catch the bus from Terminals 1/2 and 3/4. For more information on 
public transport, please see Perth Airport’s website. 

From Perth CBD, you can take a 20-minute taxi ride or take Bus Route 40 from 
outside the Art Gallery of WA. Get off at Ben St and you’ll have a 1-minute walk 
to the branch. For times and fares please see the TransPerth website. 

OTHER USEFUL 
INFORMATION 

Nearest Campsite: 

Perth Central Caravan Park 

34 Central Avenue, Ascot, WA 6104 
(800m from branch) 

 

Nearest Fuel Station: 

Shell Service Station 
439 Great Eastern Highway, 
Redcliffe WA 6159 
(350m from branch) 

 

Nearest Supermarket: 

Belmont Forum Shopping Centre 
227 Belmont Avenue, 
Cloverdale WA 6105 
(6km from branch) 
 

 
Scan the QR code to download the thl Roadtrip App. 

You can find and book campgrounds, holidays parks 

and attractions as well as locate your closest service 

station, dump stations and more! 
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Location 

Please note depots are also closed on some public holidays 


